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ROMANIA– VOIVODENI  
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 
D 

 

As we have reported earlier, Voivodeni was hit by a powerful rainstorm that caused mud slides to penetrate into 

houses and barns; matters were so bad that livestock died. -  Now the minister Denes Csaba tells us that the parish, 

thanks to financial aid from SB Foundation, has been able to hand out food boxes to 89 low-income households that 

have been affected by the flooding. Here we can see some of them. Those who were able to carry the cartons 

themselves picked them up at the pre-school, others had theirs delivered by volunteers from the congregation. 

 

What joy that we could help so many, so that a ray of light could dispel the darkness for them.   
    

A warm thank you to all our donors, with greetings from us on the    

Board of the SB Foundation, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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